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Splash into summer at the Township’s Gorilla Hole pool party 
 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (May 6, 2019) – The Woodlands Township invites fifth- and sixth- 
graders to kick off the summer with a special Gorilla Hole pool party at the Rob Fleming Aquatic 
Center, 6535 Creekside Forest Dr., on Friday, May 17, 2019. The pool party will be from 7 to 
9:45 p.m., weather permitting. 
 
This event includes opportunities to socialize, float the lazy river, slip down the slide in an inner 
tube and have some summer fun while under the supervision of The Woodlands Township 
Parks and Recreation Department staff. Children should bring their swimsuits, towels and pool 
gear. Pizza and concessions will be available, cash only.  
 
The pre-registration price is $8 per person prior to 6 p.m. on event night or $10 per person 
upon entry. Pre-registration is not required but greatly encouraged. To register, please visit 
www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/signupforfun.  
 
This event will be highly staffed with lifeguards and police security to ensure the safety of all 
guests. Children will not be permitted to leave the park unless accompanied by their parent or 
guardian. All pool rules must be followed and a waiver must be signed by a parent or guardian. 
For more information about the pool rules, please visit www.thewoodlandstownship-
tx.gov/pools.    
 
In the event of inclement weather, the Gorilla Hole pool party will be cancelled. Please view the 
Township calendar at www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/calendar, follow on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/townshipparksandrec or call 281-210-3950 for up-to-date event 
information. 
 
For more information about The Woodlands Township, please call 281-210-3800 or visit  
www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov. 
 
 

http://www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/signupforfun
http://www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/pools
http://www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/pools
http://www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/calendar
http://www.facebook.com/townshipparksandrec
file://///thfsmain/CR/TOWNSHIP%20PROJECTS/Press%20Releases/www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov


 

                                                                                                                                                      THE WOODLANDS TOWNSHIP                                                                           
   The Woodlands, TX 

 

 

 

 

 
The Woodlands Township Parks and Recreation Department will host a Gorilla Hole Pool Party 
for fifth- and sixth-graders on Friday, May 17, 2019, from 7 to 9:45 p.m. at the Rob Fleming 
Aquatic Center. 


